
Fall has flourished, and so have
our littlest learners. An outing to
the pumpkin patch allowed them
to explore the world around
them! They have worn their
wackiest, spookiest, and even
their pjs to school! 

OCTOBER NEWS

Infant Room 



Our toddlers have had a

monster of an October. They

have explored with all their

senses, even going as far as

creating their own food. We

have enjoyed seeing them

learn new smells, and

sensations. 

Toddlers 



Preschoolers have enjoyed

exploring their creative arts,

and even every one of their

5 senses. From making their

own granola bars to tasting

lemons they have enjoyed

every minute of this month. 

Preschool 



As the school year continues

on we are excited to spend

some time with them on

days the schools are closed.

We have them exploring

new ways to communicate

with each other, and express

themselves! 

School Age



Heads Up:

A reminder that we will be

CLOSED December 23rd-

January 1st! 

A heads up we will be

CLOSING EARLY

December 8th at 5:00PM

for a staff Christmas party! November 10th for
Veterans Day

November 23rd-24th
for Thanksgiving

This month we celebrate Odin,
Axton, Braddox, Zaria,  Cataleya,

Ava, Sydney, and Leanni, who
will all celebrate birthdays!  

This month is all about giving
thanks! We are so thankful to

watch our little ones grow and
learn. This month we will of
course be talking about the

upcoming holidays, as well as
exploring our STREAMin3

curriculum. Students will get to
start exploring the cold, how the
weather can change things, and

how winter impacts us! 

Christmas Photos will be

done December 1st. Keep

an eye out for the sign up

sheet! 


